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Jolly Rodgers Wobblies Newsletter March 2022
THIS MONTH WE WILL BE LOOKING AT ‘THE WONDERS OF NATURE’ – INCLUDING LIFE CYCLES. ALSO ‘ST PATRICK’S DAY, MOTHER’S DAY.

Our learning through play will continue to progress well throughout our monthly activities. The children will continue to build on new skills daily please encourage these at home. 

THIS MONTH’S SONG’S 
Happy Mother’s Day to you

Mum Says

The green shamrock

I’m a little Leprechaun

Little Fuzzy caterpillar

I can see a rainbow

Insects all around

I love you mummy

Incy wincy spider

NUMBERS

Each day we encourage the children with recognition of numbers. Please encourage your children to count with you, discuss how many they count e.g., how many shamrock are in the sand, the colours of the rainbow etc.
THIS MONTH’S COLOUR – GREEN
Individual sand trays will be filled with sand and green shamrocks / rainbows and flowers
The water will be green also with green items and green glitter
MESSY PLAY / SENSORY DEVELOPMENT
Play dough will be green and we will be using shamrock cutters.
Porridge oats with green utensils.
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THIS MONTH’S ARTS (we will send home children’s work for you to display)
We will be making: glittery green shamrocks, leprechaun hats, pots of shiny gold coins, brightly coloured rainbows, rainbow handprints, hand and finger print flowers, lucky leprechauns, finger paint snakes, tissue paper flowers, Mother’s Day cards, art work relating to life cycles – fuzzy caterpillars, butterfly prints, pancakes and much more...

THIS MONTH’S CIRCLE TIME

Within the Wobblies we will use “Circle Time” to read stories and sing etc to the children to develop each child’s love of books and language and knowledge. 
Our stories this month will include the following topics
I want my mum
I Love you mummy

St Patrick

Why I love my mummy

Mummy and me

Little Bear and the butterflies

The hungry caterpillar

Little Chick

Incy wincy spider
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THIS MONTH’S BIRTHDAY’S 
Each month we may have a birthday celebration; if you wish you may send a cake/or healthy option to celebrate during break. (All Cakes must be nut free).

          Happy 1st birthday:                           Happy 2nd birthday:  
             Ava                                                     Charlie
                😊                                                         
PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES

We will be spending time exploring outside and hopefully going for walks, weather depending. Please make sure you provide a warm coat every day. ( 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Thank you.

Can we please ask, if you know your child will not be attending nursery whether it be due to illness or holidays, that you let us know. Thank you.

                                ‘BIG YELLOW FRIDAY’- 
       FRIDAY4th MARCH – WEAR SOMETHING YELLOW TO NURSERY                                                                                                        
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**THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT – WE MANAGED TO RAISE £350.00!!!**
Just a reminder that the nursery will be closed on Thursday 17th March and will re-open on Friday 18th at 7.30am. Thank you.
Thank you from all in wobblies. 
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